
Re: Timberlin Foursome Donation Request 
Mike Carrano <miggy23@yahoo.com> 
Wed 5/4/2022 8:52 PM 

To: 

• Jerry Salvio <jsalvio@berlinct.gov> 

Thanks Jerry!  I appreciate your help and completely understand there’s a process in 

place.  If there is anything I can do to help you navigate that process as efficiently for you as 

possible, just let me know.  The upcoming golf tournament in June is our first annual, and is 

expected to be our largest fundraiser.  It reflects the efforts of newly elected board 

members who are doing our best to raise money for the HS athletes.  To give you a better 

sense of some of the things we hope to help with, that are outside of the school budget: 

new batting cages for baseball/softball teams, plaques for graduating seniors, cameras to 

livestream games for families who aren’t able to attend live, etc.  

 

Here is our organization’s mission statement as well as a link to our website: 

 

https://lewis.region10ct.org/athletics/athletic_booster_club 

 

The Lewis S. Mills Athletic Booster Club, Inc. is dedicated to providing 
volunteer services and financial support to enhance the student athlete 
experience at Lewis S. Mills High School. 

 

I hope this is helpful, please let me know if I can provide anything else.  I appreciate it! 

 

Best Regards, 

Mike 
 

https://lewis.region10ct.org/athletics/athletic_booster_club

